
 

NEWSLETTER NO. 8 

CHRISTCHURCH WINTER CAMP - August 3rd ï 5th 2018 

Thursday 2nd August, I enjoyed the company of Xerox, Mongo, Empha, Toyboy and Wendy as we made our 
way South heading for Christchurch H3 winter camp and to do the reccy for the upcoming Fat Catz run being 
held on 31st January 2019.  

THE WEEKEND:  The venue was at the Waipara Adventure Centre which is nicely nestled in the Waipara 
wine growing area, top place to hold an event. The weather once again was lovely and fine for the entire 
weekend, blue skies and sunshine. It was great to see a good turnout of hashers from the North to the South 
come out to play.  Run on Saturday took us alongside the rocky river bed through the river more than once 
with lunch on the bank before we headed off to the next piss stop which was at the Waipara winery for some 
wine tastings before heading back to camp. 

The human fuseball as seen below was soo much fun and great entertainment, I think the picture speaks for 
itself.   

Thank you Christchurch for a grand weekend. 

 

 



Who needs to hire bands when we have our 

own top-quality in-house entertainment. Some great artists and voices out there. 

 

The rec-covery run.  Hashers are still smiling or is this a disguise to hide the hangovers I wonder.   

 

 

 



 

NELSON WINTER CAMP 24TH TO 26TH AUGUST 

Nelsonôs annual winter camp was once again another memorable weekend at Lake Rotoiti.  We were 

joined this year by a good contingent from Christchurch and New Plymouth which made it all the more fun. 

Hereôs a few pics which I think might say it all.  

  

Friday night was just a little too much for one Hasher, not quite Princess & the Pea!!   

 

 

 

 

 



 

CΧCŜCƛCƻCǳƳ ς Klingon ς Brick Shit House 

about to deliver fines!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!  

Please observe dress standard, this was 

meant to be Winter & Snow Π  

 

 

 

 

Just a spot of friendly golf enjoyed around the camp by Rigid Rabbit, 

Mole & Brick Shit House. 

 

Saturday run saw a good turnout of Nelson hashers arrive at the 

Lake for the day where Plumley had set yet another of his great 

scenic runs through the National Park while others took a leisurely 

stroll and just enjoyed what the day had to offer.  

 

Hope to see you all back in Nelson next year. 

 

 

 

 

 

31st - 2nd September - North Shore Hussies  2000th run 

Hashers from all over NZ and a few from Australia came to support this fun weekend laid on by North Shore 

Hussies at Kiwanis Huia Camp in the Waitakereôs.  The day we arrived the rain bucketed down 

intermittently but that didnôt dampen anyoneôs spirits as it was great to catch up with hashers we hadnôt seen 

in a while and to meet a few new faces.  Friday nights meet an greet was a top night that lead well into the 

wee hours of Saturday morning.  

Saturday was a fantastic sunny day a stark contrast to the day before.  After breakfast and a sing along it 

was circle up for the run. Runners set off then the walkers. One hasher no names mentioned managed to 

injure themselves before stepping foot out of the camp eh Meat.   When we caught up we 

enjoyed the walk around the roads leading to the sea front where we all meet up for lunch. Unfortunately, 

due to Kauri dieback we were unable to experience any bus walks.  On back to camp where a great fine 


